
 

 

August 25, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As the Vermont Music Teachers Association (VMTA) prepares to begin another exciting year (our 58th!), we invite 
you to join us by sponsoring VMTA. The support of the Vermont music business community is critical to the 
success of our programs for music teachers and students and for Vermont’s entire music community. The following 
activities are planned for the 2023-2024 year: 
 
• Quad State Conference, Saturday, October 21, 2023, Brattleboro Music Center, Brattleboro, Vermont. The 

featured guest artists will be internationally acclaimed pianist Artina McCann, along with Vermont’s own piano 
virtuoso and pedagogue, Claire Black. (See additional information below to advertise for this event.) 

 
• MTNA Student Performance Competitions and Chamber Music Festival, Sunday, Nov. 12, 2023, 

Richmond Free Library, Richmond, Vermont. State winners and representatives advance to Eastern Division-
level competition. 

 
• VMTA Spring Non-Competitive Music Festival, March 2024, Trinity Baptist Church, Williston, Vermont. 
 
Sponsor/Advertisers will have their ads appear in both the November 2023 and March 2024 event programs, in 
three issues of the VMTA newsletter, and in the VMTA membership directory. Your business listing will be added 
to the VMTA website as a sponsor with a link to your website. 
 
The annual fee to be a sponsor of VMTA is $125.00. 
 
To become a VMTA Sponsor/Advertiser, please complete and mail the attached form along with your check made 
out to VMTA by September 22, 2023. We appreciate your support of our efforts to advance music education in 
Vermont. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Laurel Ann Maurer, VMTA President 
96 Tremont Street 
Barre, Vermont 05641 
 
 

All current VMTA sponsors will receive a $25 discount 
for any Quad State Conference advertising. 

 
The Vermont Music Teachers Association is a nonprofit educational organization promoting music education and professional development. 


